818 Bluemont Ave Manhattan, Kans. June 11, 1937

University of Kansas
Office of Vice-President
Lawerence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

Next fall, I am considering very seriously to enroll at the University in the course of Physical Education.

I have taken two years of work at Kansas State College, but I would like to graduate from Kansas University rather than from the college here in Manhattan. Would you please send me a catalogue of the four year cirriculum offered in Physical Education for women?

at the University. Is there much chance of getting work to help pay for the expense of room and board?

Hoping to hear from you in the near future, I remain,

Very truly yours,

Beth Hollis